
Clarification on Board Decision 
 
Contact:   Michael Wilson 360.252.3013 
                    Communications Director, WSSDA 
 
On August 26, the Board of Directors of the Washington State School Directors’ Association voted to 
oppose Initiative 1240, a proposal to allow charter schools in Washington State. WSSDA has become 
aware that some people incorrectly interpreted that to mean that a statewide vote of all members of 
the association was taken. The decision to oppose I-1240  was taken by the board, which includes 
representatives who have been elected by members in each of 11 sub-state areas, as well as school 
directors who have been elected as officers of WSSDA. There was no direct vote of all members. 
 


